
NOTICE OF VACANCY

The Board of School Trustees of the Pike County School Corporation is

accepting applications for the following position:

Varsity Boys Basketball Head Coach

Available Jobs Listed on PCSC Website

All interested individuals should contact Lorice Chamberlain at

lchamberlain@pcsc.k12.in.us and Dustin Powell at dpowell@pcsc.k12.in.us or log

onto our website at www.pcsc.k12.in.us. For an application please send a request

along with a resume to:

Attention: Lorice Chamberlain

Pike County School Corporation

211 South 12th Street

Petersburg, IN 47567

Deadline to accept applications - August 2, 2024
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